
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2020 Eastern Chapter Fall President’s Report 
 

 Thank you to my fellow board members: 
o Chris Sullivan – Vice President 
o Josh Fryer – Co-Tournament Chair 

 We played our Chapter Championship on September 28th at Oakhurst Golf & Country Club.  We had 53 
players tee it up, which is up from previous years. Tom Fortuna won the 2020 Chapter Championship with 
a score of 146.  Thank you to George Bowman and your staff for hosting this event.  The course was in 
great shape and everyone enjoyed the event even with the rain. 

 We are in the process of taking nominations and voting for a Co-Tournament Chair to join the Board.  We 
are very excited to get back to 4 people on the Board and start planning for next year. 

 The ECMPGA had no Sponsors and had to cancel multiple events, but we still played for almost $20,000 
in our Chapter Championship.  We are in the process of looking for a new Sponsor Chair or two.  We are 
hoping to get two people to take on this volunteer position, so if one person must leave the position, we 
still have another person to maintain those relationships.  We are going to work hard to secure major 
sponsors an increase our purses for Pro-Am’s and the Chapter Championship. 

 The Chapter is going to continue to enhance our amateurs experience by utilizing our Pro-Am Series 
Sponsor Program for 2021.  We did not have or ask for any Pro-Am Series Sponsors for the 2020 season.  
The monies generated in 2021 will go back into the events amateur purse to increase the payouts for our 
amateurs.  All Pro-Am Series Sponsors will have signage prominently displayed at each of our ECMPGA 
Events. 

 Thank you to all the host facilities for offering to host again or for their first time. 
 The Chapter is in a strong financial position through fiscal responsibilities from our past presidents and our 

sponsorship dollars. 
 

 
This concludes my report. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
AJ Partenio, PGA 
Eastern Chapter President 

 


